
Newsroom 
February 25, 2022
1
min  
General News

Rick Sevcik Quoted in Chicago Lawyer—Opening Up the Office

Office Managing Partner Rick Sevcik was quoted in "Opening Up the Office," an article in Chicago Lawyer,*
regarding the firm's Chicago office relocating to a new space in the city's downtown Loop.

"It's exactly what we wanted to create," Rick Sevcik said.

"There are no 'bad offices' and they all have great views," Rick said. "This also provides the flexibility to be able
to adapt as we need more space."

"Part of our return to the office during these times is providing collaborative workspace," he said.

"It's vibrant, colorful," Rick said. "The pieces highlight talented Chicago artists and diverse art."

"This is indication of our support for diversity, inclusion," Rick said. "This is an important part of the well being
for all our persons."

*Subscription-based publication
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